
Important Information

Emails & questions are unanswered
Changes to application (such as region) that are not
approved prior to the deadline
Applications are past the internal or external deadline
Travel advisories change

The ETSU Study Abroad team must endorse your application for
our study abroad partners to ensure you are meeting academic

and eligibility requirements and making informed decisions.
 

ETSU may reject or withdraw applications under certain
circumstances; including, but not limited to:

 

Late Applications & Communications

For questions, please contact
studyabroad@etsu.edu 


